Sonus faber



Fine Audio Products

Vicenza 18/02/2011

Dear Mr. Kawamata,

For the very first time I have listened to the Sonus faber like never before in my life.

I am very grateful for the experience and emotions you have offered me.

Both as the CEO of Sonus faber and as an enthusiast I am proud of how you could make our beloved loudspeaker play and in particular of the care and passion you have been dedicating to our company.

I would like to thank you and I do hope we will be able to meet again soon, so that we can have another chance to enjoy such unique emotions.

Yours sincerely,